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Talent Show 

Congratulations to all children who represented their houses in this years Talent Show.  

They did an amazing job, in different circumstances, and we enjoyed a range of acts from singing and 

dancing to pianists and comedians to balloon sculpture and gymnastics. 

It was wonderful to watch the children showcasing their talent and giving them a moment to shine. 

Our winner in KS1 was Neisha and our winner in KS2 was Roisin. 

Special commendations to Harry, Joseph and Ava B who also performed admirably. 

Stars were awarded to all competitors and a fun time was had by all. 

Forest Schools 

Year ,5 visited Sharp Hill wood this week.  

They had a fun time learning about the woods and open spaces and all that they can do to help 

preserve them. 

Covid Update 

We currently have 29 cases within the school. 

We are expecting 22 of these to return early next week. 

Fire Drill 

We had a fire drill this week as part of our regular Health and Safety procedures. 

The children left the buildings calmly and quietly and did the school proud. 

Uniform 

Please be aware that children of all ages should be wearing hard collared white shirts with a tie. 

Boys should be wearing a grey, V-neck pullover jumper. 



Full details are available on our School Website. 

Attendance 

We take pride in our attendance at SEC and want to share this with you.  

 FOUNDATION    98.3% 

YEAR 1                 98.9% 

YEAR 2                 93.9% 

YEAR 3                 98.5% 

YEAR 4                 97.8% 

YEAR 5                 94.3% 

YEAR 6                 N/A 

 Unfortunately, we will not be including year 6 this week, due to the high level of Covid –related 

absences  

 Your support with ensuring all children have a good level of attendance is wonderful. Please 

remember that excellent attendance leads to amazing achievements. This week we have achieved 

96.9% attendance as a whole school. Our Year 1’s are overall attendance winners with 98.9%.  

Music Afternoon\Evening 

We were due to have the music afternoon/evening next week. Unfortunately due to the COVID 

situation we will not be able to do this. 

We are working hard to produce a recording of the music which will showcase the talent of all our 

musical children. 

Unfortunately Mrs Pearce has been having to isolate with COVID and so there has been a further 

delay. 

We will produce the recording this week and provide you with access as soon as it is ready. 

Looking Ahead 

• 27.01.22 - Holocaust Memorial Day 

• 01.02.22 onwards - Chinese New Year Celebrations 

• 03.02.22 - International Map Day 

• 04.02.22 - Cross Country 


